Auchenflower station

accessibility upgrade

The Auchenflower station accessibility upgrade is part of the State Government’s ongoing investment
of more than $500 million to upgrade stations across the South East Queensland network, making them
accessible for all customers.

The new Auchenflower station was officially opened in January 2023.

Queensland Rail would like to thank customers and the local community for your patience and
cooperation throughout construction.

Project update
Works recently undertaken at Auchenflower include:

e reinstated footpaths and pedestrian access
e reopening of upgraded carpark

e fit-out of new bicycle facilities

¢ landscaping - planting

e official opening of station.

Completion works
In the coming weeks, customers and the community can
expect to see the following activities:

¢ landscaping establishment

e installation of information display screens and
remaining minor telecommunications works

e platform surface sealing and minor paver works
(during planned track closure, 11-12 February).

Please take care around the work zones.

Accessibility upgrade features
Features of the upgraded station include:

e anew pedestrian footbridge with lift access

e raised sections of platform at the core zone
and assisted boarding point

e improved accessible parking

e upgraded hearing augmentation loop and tactile
platform surfaces

e upgraded CCTV and lighting around the core zone

o new wayfinding and platform signage around the
core zone

e new bicycle storage facilities.

A4L_0517

Contact us
For more information or to provide feedback:

Phone: 1800 722 203 (free call)
Email: stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
Website: queenslandrail.com.au
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